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Hi Brad,
NOP comment letters and the sign in sheet have been uploaded to the "NOP Comment Letters" folder.

Best,
Will

On Wed, Jun 14, 2017 at 12:12 PM, Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Will,

 

Can you send or upload the scoping meeting comments

 

Brad J Napientek
Senior Planner

  

 

2121 Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 3355

El Segundo, California  90245

T: (424) 207-5341 

F: (424) 207-5349

Email: b.napientek@eyestoneEIR.com

 

Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be
legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction
or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this
message and its attachments, if any.

 

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.
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